
22 September 2021  

 

 
REHEARSAL 
 
Another Zoom rehearsal this week, hope to see you all there. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8345956112 
 
Meeting ID: 834 595 6112 
 
The meeting will open around 7.15pm. 

 
REHEARSAL ACTIVITIES 
 
The Music Team have been presenting some interesting items and 
activities at recent rehearsals. Now we would like to open this up to 
anyone in the chorus. If you have an activity you would like to share 
during a rehearsal, please send all the details to Vicki so it can be 
scheduled for an upcoming rehearsal.  

 
STAR OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to our star for last week: 
 

Candace Dellar 
 
Noticed one of our CKC members doing something fabulous 
lately? Why not recognize them with a nomination for the 
Star of the Week? 

 
To nominate a member: Please email Anne Thompson 
(amthompson@live.com.au) with the member’s name and short description as to 
why you would like to nominate them. 
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CKC WEBSITE 
 
Please update your event attendances on website.  
 
If you are going to be absent from rehearsals – please send an 
email to absence@circularkeys.org  
 
Please note that fees are payable whilst you are on leave. 
 

 
UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS 
 
Kaye Kendall September 24 
Judith Bourne September 24 
Susan Kelly September 28 
Liz Perry-Windhorst October 04 
Maria Priestley October 14 

 
DIARY DATES 
 

 
CHORUS PAYMENTS 
 
Please be advised that EFT should be used for your payments to chorus. Please 
contact Sue Gray if you need further details, or if you have an issue that prevents 
you from paying using EFT. 
 
Make sure you include your relevant information in the reference field so Sue knows 
who the payment is from and what it is for. 
 
CKC Bank Account Details for online payments: 
Westpac Bank  
BSB 032170 
Account Number: 273702 
Account Name: Circular Keys Chorus Incorporated  
 

2021 

Thursday 14th October Management Team Meeting – Management Team 

November 2021 Puppy Picnic – Fagan Park 

mailto:absence@circularkeys.org


22 September 2021  

  

ANNUAL PUPPY PICNIC? 
 
 

At the management team meeting last week, a 
hot topic for discussion was how we are all 
longing to catch up face to face and very hopeful 
that we can all meet up safely before Christmas.  
 
Whilst we don’t think we will be able to sing and 
rehearse in an indoor setting, we are confidant 
that restrictions may lift enough for us to plan an 
outdoor COVID Safe catch up. It would be so 
good to spend an afternoon together. 

 
Last year, we had a puppy picnic at Fagan Park which was enjoyed by a number of 
members. So, we decided to tentatively plan for another one in late November with 
fingers and toes crossed that the restrictions will be lifted enough for us to hold 
another puppy picnic in late November.  
 
Stay tuned for more details in the coming weeks. 

 
MEMBER LEAVE 
 
Are you planning on taking holidays or unable to attend rehearsal?  
If so please email absence@circularkeys.org 
 
Using this email address ensures the Musical Director, Membership 
and the Music Team are all notified at the same time. 
 
Please note that to retain your membership, fees are payable whilst you are on 
leave. 
 
Current member leave 
 
Karen Pike  8/9, 29/9, 20/10, 10/11, 1/12 & 22/12 
Daniela Groeschel 17/06 – Sept 2021 
Crystal Forbes  7/07 – 29/09/2021 

Anne-Maree Magi 15/7 – 17/9/2021 
Judith Bourne Sep – Dec 2021 
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